
From: Stella Timmins  

Date: 20 Jun 2021 13:18 

Subject: Planning application: 2021/2926/T 

To:  

Cc:  

 

Hi Nick.  

I am emailing you to put in a plea to not cut down the Ash next to no:1 Rossendale Way (T1) 

This gesture is a symbolic one. The Ash is and always was the runt of the litter and when 

threaten several years ago with being cut down along with 15 other trees. A number of us 

came together and decided we would do what we could to save it. We had been told it was 

diseased, It wasn't and the Aborialist who did the survey suggested it and as many of the 

other trees under threat should have TPO applications. As he made the application, (I'm sure 

his details are on file.) We managed to save 9 of the 16 threatened trees. 

The situation hasn't changed T1 is still the runt of the litter but who says everything has to be 

perfect and it is what kicked off the protection of the other trees. I would be so sad to see it 

cut down. 

Please help if you can. 

Stella Timmins. 

 

 


